
July 27, 2007

MEMORANDUM TO: Frank P. Gillespie, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-07-0024 - DRAFT PRESS
RELEASE AND FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE TO SOLICIT
QUALIFIED CANDIDATES FOR APPOINTMENT TO THE
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS (ACRS)

The Commission has approved the draft Federal Register Notice and draft press release to
solicit qualified candidates for appointment to the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards,
subject to the following changes.

Changes to the draft Federal Register Notice

On page 2, 1st full paragraph, revise line 6 to read ‘ ... than three terms.  The
Commission hopes to fill three vacancies as a result of this request.  For these this
positions the expertise must be ....’  Revise line 7 to read ‘ ... years of experience in one
or more of the areas of ....’  Revise line 8 to read ‘ ... or plant Operations.’ 
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